
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Richard Stockton College to Close Vera King 
Farris Drive for Approximately Two Weeks 

 
Closure Begins Dec. 27 as a Result of Installation of Power Lines 

 
For Immediate Release 
Thursday, December 22, 2011 
 
Contact: Tim Kelly 
  Office of Public Relations 
  Galloway Township, NJ 08205 
  Tim.Kelly@stockton.edu 
  (609) 652-4950 
 
Galloway Township, NJ – The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey announced 
that effective December 27, 2011, Vera King Farris Drive will be closed from Louisville 
Road to Oak Pond Lane near the Housing 1, 4 and 5 complexes and will remain closed 
for an estimated period of two weeks.  
 
The closure is necessitated due to the installation of additional electrical lines for the 
Unified Science Center building currently under construction.  
 
The main campus may be accessed by following the detour signs and these 
instructions: 

If entering the College from Jimmie Leeds Road, the detour will take traffic along 
Louisville Road into Parking Lot #7. Turn right into Parking Lot #6 and follow the road 
around to the Sports Center and Campus Center. 

Access the main campus, Sports Center, PAC or Housing II and III from the Pomona 
Road entrance to the College will not be available during the construction.  Traffic will 
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be required to detour around the College, by following Pomona Road (CR 575) north, to 
Duerer St., (first stop sign/blinking yellow light). Make a left on Duerer St. and follow it to 
Jimmie Leeds Rd (stop sign) and make a left on Jimmie Leeds Road to the College’s 
main entrance.  Follow signage to the main campus down Louisville Rd. 
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